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MOTION  
 
The Committee on Educational Policies and Planning (CEPP) moves that Student Ratings and 
Feedback surveys (i.e., all-college quantitative forms and departmental long forms) be 
administered online in Spring 2021, and, furthermore, that the results of these Student Ratings and 
Feedback forms be provided only to instructors.  
 
Rationale: The faculty voted on October 2, 2020 to administer Student Ratings and Feedback 
online in Fall 2020, and to make the results of these surveys available to course instructors only. 


